
Neighborhood eats:

In this edition, we’re going with the Spring theme: Annual (what’s new) and Perennial (The tried and true)!  

Under the Annuals, here’s what’s cooking:  For those  who like their  Chinese Sichuan style, there’s a new 
Chinese restaurant catering to these tastes on the UWS. By way of Philly and the East Village, the 
much talked about Han Dynasty has opened up in the old Bocca di Bacco spot at 215 West 85th 
street. Critics praise Chef Han Chiang’s spicy Sichuan menu as “mouth-numbing in the best way” and 
the dan-dan noodles are a “must-order”. Plus, with it’s cavernous space, you’re less likely to have to 
wait long for a table.

For the Perennials, there’s always something good fired up at this cozy Turkish-Mediterranean restaurant 
BODRUM (584 Amsterdam. b/w 88th & 89th). Authentic and delicious, this is the real deal for reasonably 
priced and always consistent fare and great service. So many great dishes to choose from if you don’t fill 
up on the perfectly charred brick oven bread that just keeps coming.  

The Ramen invasion.  There are two delicious options for Ramen on the Upper West Side. Jin Ramen at 
462 Amsterdam Avenue offers delicious and affordable eats originally targeting students and now with a 
dedicated following.  Yasha Ramen at 940 Amsterdam is known for their delectable pork buns as well as 
their signature Ramen dishes. 

Happenings in the ‘Hood:

Finally! For the runners or walkers or those who simply enjoy a leisurely 
stroll with a view, the Central Park Reservoir Track has reopened after 
a complete restoration. Now if they can just complete the anticipated 
renovation of the Wild West Playground across the street, peace will be 
restored for the droves of UWS toddlers and kids anxious to see the  
gates open for what promises to be an impressive playful corral.

And for those who would prefer to cycle in-place with some 
ambience and loud beats, Soul Cycle “addicts” rejoice, the 
latest studio landed just steps away joining the other UWS 
location at 2465 Broadway (between 91st & 92nd).

HOMEOWNER’S INSURANCE TIP
Do you have the proper homeowners insurance coverage? Does your policy provide the proper replace-
ment cost value? 
You should check your homeowners policy to ensure that you have enough coverage!



336CPW news
Dear 336 CPW Friends and Neighbors, 

	 I sit here writing this on the spectacularly beautiful, bright, sunny spring day that opens Memorial Day 

Weekend 2015. I know that some of you – and surmise that many others of you – have already scooted off for 

an early start to the first big weekend of the summer, for which I offer you fond hopes for fine  weather, good 

times and a relaxing break. As you read this, I will be hoping it was all that in fact.

	 Since my last letter musing about what we might do in the Annual Meeting, we’ve now actually 

had the Annual Meeting and two board meetings – the annual organizational board meeting and the first 

regularly scheduled monthly board meeting of the new, expanded board. I am especially happy to report 

the following factoids. One, our attendance – in person or by proxy – at the Annual Meeting was better than 

ever before:  93.55% of all outstanding shares. Two, we had what I thought was an excellent meeting that was 

both productive and informative, while at the same time being orderly to the point of almost being subdued. 

We now have a board of 10 where it was 7 last year, and we have 5 new members serving their first full term 

– James Graff, Patrick McCloskey, Cindy Michel, Todd O’Donald and Seth Segel.  The influx of talent and 

experience and the variety of expertise they contribute is simply gratifying.  I hope we will begin promptly 

to make practical, proper and productive use of all of it.

	 At the same time, we also have sitting on the board the benefit of plenty of years of direct and 

successful experience with all things 336 CPW.  We are in good shape, I would say -- and it’s a good thing, 

because we have a number of big-picture, longer-term projects and initiatives that are going to be both vital 

to the building and its residents and challenging.  We are already beginning work on many of them.  We will 

keep you posted as they unfold.

	 One of the topics of discussion at the Annual Meeting was Columbia Grammar & Prep School (CGPS) 

and the traffic issues that arise at the beginning and the end of the school day. We learned that some of our 

residents have been engaging in something of an ad hoc dialogue with school officials (principally the Head of 

School and the Director of Security) concerning the issues.  The board was invited to join that dialogue.

	 The board is aware – and I am acutely mindful – of both the presence of CGPS as our proximate and 

very unique neighbor, as well as the particular issues associated with having a school in a residential neighborhood 

such as ours.  These include not only traffic but also the disturbances that arise from the presence of many young, 

energetic children playing nearby and from construction projects in which the school has engaged now and then. 

As you may be aware, the board through various members – including myself on many occasions – has engaged with 

building residents and representatives of the school in search of solutions or ameliorants for the various challenges 

we experience as neighbors. There has been an ongoing dialogue between us and the school. Of course, there are 

no silver bullets for these problems, but we have been able to share input, suggestions and commentary with the 

school. We have seen the school take specific steps to address the problems, and we have seen improvements 

deriving from those steps. In that vein, at our last meeting we received a visit from the Head of School and the 
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Director of Security and enjoyed a 45-minute discussion of the history of the problem, ameliorative steps 

being taken and progress being made – as well as identifying areas that still need improvement.  We were 

also reminded the school rather soon will begin a new construction project on the south side of 93rd 

Street atop its prep school building.

	 336 CPW has a fundamentally good and collaborative relationship with CGPS.  It is not 

without friction from time to time, which we would like to minimize, as would they. In sum, however, 

we think our relationship and our access and our ability to influence the school on issues of mutual 

concern are all pretty much as they should be. We will continue our efforts to help with the difficul-

ties that vex us all. At the same time, we are mindful that our constituencies overlap to some degree, 

and the presence of CGPS families at 336 CPW, does – and should –influence how we think about 

framing our relations with the school. We are also mindful of other factors discussed in our meeting 

– the school’s state of the art security equipment on both 93rd and 94th Streets, the presence of its 

security personnel on both street-facing sides of our building during much of every school day, and 

substantial financial contributions from the school for student financial aid and for beautification of 

94th Street. All of this, I think, leads to a conclusion that the board will continue its own efforts to 

converse and collaborate with the school in search of solutions for neighborhood problems that we 

all find vexatious and frustrating.  Of course, we always welcome your input concerning those efforts.

	 Let me conclude this note with a very brief report of where we are operationally at the close of 

about 1/3 of the year. Basically, so far so good on the budget; we are pretty much on track. The physical 

plant is in pretty good shape – especially for a structure that is 86 years old. But, again, we must remain 

constantly vigilant to avoid surprises such as they just had over on West End Avenue recently. Our cash 

position remains sound – I might even venture, perhaps, to call it strong. We hope to maintain or improve 

on that. I believe you received a note from Orsid recently concerning an initiative to close all of the open 

permits with the Department of Buildings – of all types.  Some are more complicated and more serious 

than others.  Let me simply exhort everyone who has any problem in this area to work with Orsid, Sergio 

and the Board to get it cleaned up.  This is of concern to all of us.

	 I’ll close with two somewhat personal notes. The first loops back to my first topic. We have lots 

of board members. They are there for all of you. Do me a favor and get to know at least one of them, if 

you don’t already. Talk to them.  Tell them what’s on your mind. Good stuff as well as bad. In the words of 

the goofy robot Number 5 in the 1986 movie Short Circuit: “Need more input.”  Incidentally, you may be 

interested to know that the lead female actress in that movie – Ally Sheedy – grew up at 350 CPW and for 

all I know her father still lives in the neighborhood.  I used to see him walking his dog all the time.

	 My second note is a farewell to Fabian Gonzalez. Fabian was probably only here for three or 

four years at most, but he made a great contribution.  His work ethic was superb, and he proved himself 

to be a wonderful, decent soul. I am sorry he has left, and I will miss him. So, I am sure, will many others.  

Farewell and Godspeed, Fabian.

	 Warm regards. Have a great Spring and early Summer. See you soon.

Mike Schell

336  CPWnewsPRESIDENT’S POTPOURRI  (CONT’D)

336 CPW BOARD 

Mike Schell, 4A 
President
jmsc1965@gmail.com

Anne Corvi, 3F
Vice President
arc-ed@juno.com

Jason Kaplan, 2E/F
Treasurer 
jkaplan11@bloomberg.net

Cindy Michel, 12CD
Secretary
czmichel@gmail.com

Karen Davidowitz, 12A
karendavidowitz@aol.com

David Bulhack, 2CD
dbulhack@gmail.com

James Graf, 6D
jamesgraff1@gmail.com

Patrick McCloskey, 15D
mccloskeyp@dicksteinshapiro.com

Seth Segel, 9E/10E
ssegel@mindspring.com

Todd O’Donald, 14A
toddodonald@gmail.com

SUPERINTENDENT 

Sergio Ochoa
mendoza1961@aol.com

ORSID REALTY CORP.

John Devall
Account Executive
jdevall@orsidr.com
tel. 212-484-3760
fax. 212-586-4524



336 CPW 2015 Spring Party

Friends and Neighbors came out to mingle and munch at the annual 336 CPW Spring Party.    We all gladly celebrated the end of a 
brutally long and cold winter. 
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